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Grad Fair will occur on Monday, December 13 from 2pm-7pm in the MPR. This is your chance to pick up
your official Walnut High School cap and gown. 

The cost is $40. If you are writing a check for the cap, gown, and tassel, please make your check out to
Herff Jones. 

Herff Jones will take cash, check, or credit.

You will also be able to purchase extra graduation tickets. All seniors will receive 4 complimentary
tickets, however if you come to Grad Fair, you will also be able to purchase up to 4 extra tickets at a price
of $15 per ticket. If you are purchasing extra tickets, we will only accept cash or a check made out to
Walnut High School.


